
 

30 March 2023 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Students of Year 11, Parents and Carers 
 
Subject Year 11 Prom 

 
We are incredibly excited to invite you all to the Vyners Year 11 Prom. After the sheer 
amount of hard work, dedication and effort you have put into your education, and after what 
will be a difficult exam period, Prom is a great opportunity to celebrate this success. It is a 
valued tradition at Vyners, which has formed an important part of our end of year 
celebrations with both students and staff.  
 
Date: Tuesday 27 June, 2023 
Time: 7.00pm - 11.00pm 
Venue: The Pinewood Hotel, Wexham Park Lane, George Green, Slough, SL3 6AP 
Dress Code: Smart - Ballroom 
 
Cost: The ticket price of £45.00 consists of: The venue hire, a buffet meal, one non-
alcoholic cocktail upon entry, security and supervision, a DJ, decorations and various 
entertainment. The price of the ticket does not include transportation to and from the 
venue.  
 
Students will have to strictly adhere to the conditions listed below:  
 

 
1. No smoking, vaping or drinking (including before arrival - anyone suspected of 

drinking alcohol; will not be permitted).  
 

2. If the venue is left at any time during the evening, there will be no re-admittance.  
 

3. If there is any cause for concern regarding behaviour, the students involved will be 
immediately sent home. Parents will be expected to meet the cost of any 
transportation.  

 
This is an occasion to celebrate together as a year group, and as this is an event run by the 
school, there will be security on the door to search bags and pockets as guests enter. If any 
student is deemed to be under the influence of any substance or is carrying any contraband 
we reserve the right to refuse entry and parents / carers will be called.  
  



 
 

 

 
If your son / daughter would like to attend the Prom, these are available to purchase on our 
online payment system, sQuid. Tickets become live on Friday 31 March 2023, and will 
close on Friday 21 April 2023. Cash and cheques are no longer accepted. Please log 
onto the system (www.squidcard.com) and select the ‘trips / activities purse’. Prom will be 
clearly visible, and must be specifically selected in order to make a payment. Please follow 
the instructions on screen. An emailed receipt will automatically be sent to you by the 
system once payment is made. It is very important that payment is made before the stated 
deadline to ensure your ticket is ordered. If your child has not paid between these dates, 
they will not be admitted on the night.  
 
In addition to prom, we have also arranged hoodies and yearbooks to be purchased directly 
from Meno. Both are a nice memento for the students to mark the end of their GCSE and 
Vyners journey. In terms of prices, Yearbooks are: £18.50, Hoodies are £22.80.  All orders 
need to be made by Monday 24 April 2023, where the booking system will close. Please 
note, these are both optional keepsakes for your child, and are not compulsory purchases. 
All purchases can be made here: https://bit.ly/3Y0yfcp. 
 
Collection of Exam Certificates 
Exam Certificates usually arrive at the end of the Autumn term and are available for 
collection from the school reception in the last two weeks of term before Christmas. We 
recommend that certificates are posted home, therefore please log into sQuid where there is 
the option to pay £3.50 to cover the cost of postage and packaging. 

 
Students can nominate someone to collect the certificates on their behalf but they will need 
a signed authorisation form.  Certificates will be kept until July 2024 after which time they will 
be disposed of and will only be available by contacting exam boards directly.  
 
I look forward to celebrating your child’s success on Tuesday 27 June 2023.  
 
Best wishes 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Ms Hockley  
English/Year 11 Leader 

 

http://www.squidcard.com/
https://bit.ly/3Y0yfcp.

